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School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 
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Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Dear parents …  

Corona Virus updates 

All updates can be  found 

on the school website 

where there is a link to 

the latest advice from the 

government.  

https://

www.perryhall.co.uk/

coronavirus-advice/  

and  

 https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/

coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-

what-you-can-and-cant-do/

coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-

what-you-can-and-cant-do  

To further support the children’s learning, 
the Twos staff have put together a Home 
Learning grid which is available on school 
website. 

The grid includes a story based activities 
and the story we have chosen is ‘The 
Hungry Caterpillar’. This is a story that the 
children have read at Twos and enjoyed 
very much.  We have included some 
activities that parents can do at home and 
require just a few household items! 

We have included the link for the story and 
you are able to watch the story online and 
read along with your little ones. 

Please do share any photos/ pictures that 
you take/make as we would love to see 
what our children 
are enjoying at 
home! 

Home learning grid… 

The home learning grid also includes 
activities based around bugs/mini 
beasts. This time of year normally sees 
us outside growing seeds and bug 
finding! We have included some 
activities that will support your child to 
create their own bugs at home using 
lots of different materials. You can be 
as creative as you like its all about 
having lots of fun! 

 

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 
Terrific 4 Twos  

Thursday 2nd April   

Hello to all our children and parents,  

We all hope that you are staying safe 
and keeping well. 

All your teachers are keeping 
themselves busy and well. We are 
really looking forward to seeing you all 
again very soon!  

We know this is a very strange time but 
parents you have been so supportive 
and you are doing an amazing job!  

Our children are all very brave and 
continue to make us all very proud 
every day. 

Love from all the Twos staff. 

The Twos staff have been very busy 
planning some special activities for 
the children for when they return 
to school but, in the meantime, we 
will be sending some suggestions for home 
learning that parents can enjoy and share 
with their children. 

These activities are fun, enjoyable, and 
ideal for learning at home together. 

We would love to see what you are doing 
at home, so please send any photos, 
pictures or simply anything you wish to 
share to our email address below. We 
would love to hear from you. 

Ph.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Hi Everyone - parents and children,  I hope you are all well and 

staying safe. Welcome to our first year group newsletter during the 

school closure period.   

We will be sending a newsletter every couple of weeks to keep you 

up to date with home learning, celebrate achievements and share news. Send us your 

photos, pictures, ideas and news though your year group email. We would like every child 

to contact their teacher at least once a week. 

Please get in touch by email or phone if you need us. Missing you all  - Miss Kohli  

Here are some helpful emails for parents: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/eyfs-early-years 

https:/home.oxfordowl.co.uk  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk
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